
Contact:

Statement: TREAD Reporting

September 29, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - As a result of FCA US LLC’s heightened scrutiny of its regulatory

reporting obligations growing out of its recent Consent Order with NHTSA, FCA US identified deficiencies in its

TREAD reporting. FCA US promptly notified NHTSA of these issues, and committed to a thorough investigation, to be

followed by complete remediation. FCA US is in regular communication with NHTSA about its progress in the

investigation. FCA US takes this issue extremely seriously, and will continue to cooperate with NHTSA to resolve this

matter and ensure these issues do not re-occur.  
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